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Park, Emily

From: Jimenez Redondo, M. Angeles <AJRedondo@miteco.es>
Sent: 21 May 2019 16:36
To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc: Dominguez Collado, Eugenio Jesus; Hernando Garcinuño, Lourdes Aurora; 

dg.coordinacionue@maec.es; julian.alonso@maec.es
Subject: Participation in the procedure for the development of a subsea connector 

(AQUIND)

Importance: High

Dear Mrs. Shoesmith, 

The Spanish Ministry for the Ecological Transition acknowledge receipt of the notification for a subsea interconnector 
between Great Britain and France: AQUIND.  

We intend to participate as an ‘interested party’ in the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA)-procedure for the 
development of a subsea interconnector with a nominal net capacity of 2000MW between Great Britain and France. 
Therefore, we would like to be registered as an ‘interested party’  in accordance with the EIA  Regulations and the 
Espoo Convention. We would also like to kindly request you that future notifications will be made though the Spanish 
Ministry of Foreing Affairs and Cooperation, whose postal address is the following; 

 

SUBDIRECCIÓN GENERAL DE ASUNTOS INDUSTRIALES, ENERGÉTICOS, DE TRANSPORTES Y 
COMUNICACIONES Y DE MEDIO AMBIENTE 

DIRECCIÓN GENERAL DE COORDINACIÓN DEL MERCADO INTERIOR Y OTRAS POLÍTICAS 
COMUNITARIAS 

SECRETARIA DE ESTADO PARA LA UNIÓN EUROPEA 

C/ Serrano Galvache, 26 
Madrid 28033 
SPAIN 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 Mª Angeles Jiménez Redondo 
Technical Advisor. Environmental Assessment Unit  
Ministry for Ecological Transition 
Tel: +34915976332  
Email: ajredondo@miteco.es 
   

 

 


